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The guarded beach in Nowe Warpno is located at
the Nowe Warpno Lake, on the southern shore of the
peninsula. There is a historic church nearby. In front
of the entrance to the beach from Kościuszki Street,
there is a free car park and two dining options, as
well as a souvenir and postcard shop. The beach at
Nowe Warpno can be reached from Szczecin by
provincial road No. 115, or from the vicinity of
Tanowo by provincial road No. 114. The transport
connection of Nowy Warpno and Police is possible
thanks to the private carrier Ever-Trans, running
between the places several times a day.

The beach in Nowe Warpno has recently become a
place where people come from all over the Police
poviat and beyond. Both Szczecin and tourists from
Germany are hosted here. Although located in a
remote corner, it, along with the entire town, has
become a new point on the tourist map of the
district. Until recently neglected, today it is teeming
with life. Thanks to the revitalization of the Old
Town, the construction of a promenade with an
observation tower, the beach has also gained a new
face. The tidy swimming area encourages people to
come and spend their free time here. The water by
the shore is very warm and relatively clean.
Admission to the beach is free. The sandy beach is
guarded by lifeguards and the swimming area is
marked by buoys. There is a pier with benches by
the beach, and next to it there is an exit for people in
wheelchairs. Beachgoers can relax on the sand or
on the pier. There is also a paid toilet nearby. Right
next to the beach there is a promenade surrounding
the peninsula and in the northern part there is an
observation tower. It is in the vicinity of the beach
where the tourist life of Nowe Warpno centers.
Nearby, there are also the historic buildings of the
town with the Market Square and the Town Hall, as
well as other interesting objects, including the
Sailors' Avenue on the shore of the Nowe Warpno
Bay, in the north of the promontory.
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